
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
PLANNING AND ZONING 

SPECIAL USE PERMIT APPLICATION 
JUNE 7, 2022 AT 7:00 P.M. 

HAGERMAN CITY HALL, 191 STATE STREET NORTH 
 
 

The Planning and Zoning Commission will hold a public hearing to consider any 
and all comments on the following: 

 
Mr. Russell Riley has applied for a Special Use Permit.  The address is 321 West 

Valley Road,  Hagerman, Idaho 83332 (Parcel # RPH0000014450). 
 

The intent of the Special Use Permit is to place a 960 sq. ft. manufactured 
home on the property. 

 
Comments regarding the special use permit request may be submitted orally 

during the hearing, or in writing any time prior to the hearing by sending them 
to : 

City of Hagerman, Planning and Zoning Commission 
P.O. Box 158 

Hagerman, Idaho 83332 
 

Questions can be directed to the City Clerk by calling 208-837-6636. 
 

The hearing will be held in a facility that is accessible to persons with 
disabilities.  Special accommodations will be available, upon request, two (2) 

days prior to the hearing.  For more information contact City Hall at  
208-837-6636. 

 
 
 


